Minutes of the Village of Algonquin
Special Liquor Commission Meeting
Held in Village Board Room on March 3, 2020

CALL TO ORDER: Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m. and
requested Deputy Village Clerk, Michelle Weber to call the roll.

Commission Members Present: Janis Jasper, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, John
Spella, Debby Sosine. (Quorum established)

Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Jeff Sutrick, Deputy Police Chief; Russ Farnum,
Community Development Director; Robert Mitchard, Public Works Director; Michelle Weber, Deputy
Village Clerk; and Village Attorney Kelly Cahill was also present.

Approve the Following Liquor Licenses:

A. Consider an A-1 Liquor License for Fu Chen, Inc. (dba) Kobe Sushi & Hibachi

Fu Chen Inc., (dba) Kobe Sushi & Hibachi, 209 S. Randall Road, Algonquin, lllinois 60102, has applied for
a Class A-1 Liquor License (retail sale alcoholic liquor for consumption on the premises). FU Chen Inc. has
purchased Kobe Japanese Restaurant. The former owners are still managing the restaurant and will
continue until the new owners receive their liquor license. Which at that time this new license would become
effective and the former owners license would be relinquished. This license is only for the period ending
April 30, 2020; it will then be renewed for the next fiscal year.

Ms. Sosine asked how their employees were to be BASSET trained.

Mr. Zhou explained they are not changing servers, all servers are trained and have been servers for years.
President Schmitt asked Deputy Chief Sutrick, that once the State License is obtained to ensure their servers
are in compliance.

Following some discussion, it was the consensus of Commission to issue the license.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at
7:26 p.m.

Submitted:
Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk
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